
 
 
  

 

Date: 1/02/2016 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 012577 – Cows milk 

We would like to request the following information regarding the prescribing of specialised infant formula for cow's 
milk protein allergy (CMPA) within Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust. 
 
1) We have the following guideline document relating to CMPA prescribing listed for your organisation. 
Dudley appropriate Prescribing of Specialist Infant Formulae (September 2015) 
 
Please confirm if this is up-to-date and still in use? 
 
Yes this is still up to date and in use. 
 
2) If the above document is no longer used, please provide a link to, or a copy of, the most up to date guidelines 
referenced by your organisation - N/A 
 
3) Please can you confirm whether we are permitted to reuse any information provided under the Open 
Government Licence 
 

This is not a Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust document so it is not for the Trust to respond. 

 

 

 
 


